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Wyatt, Rosie

From: jeff anderson <andersonjeff1957@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, April 17, 2025 2:09 PM
To: City Council
Cc: concernedcitizensofcapitola@gmail.com
Subject: Rail Line

My wife and I are bike riders and tax payers in Santa Cruz County. We are 100% against the idea of a train 
on the path. It is a major waste of money, and will not be used by enough people to support it once it is 
operable. This burden will fall on the taxpayers to subsidize.  
STOP THIS FOOLISH PROJECT. BUILD A TRAIL THAT CAN BE SAFELY USED BY PEDESTRIANS AND 
CYCLISTS! 
 
Jeff and Sandy Anderson 
Live Oak 


